
Dear , 

 

Move-in Day is less than 30 days away and Housing & Residential Life (HRL) is excited to 

welcome you to the Beach Family on Wednesday, August 21st!   Immediately following Move-

in, Housing and Residential Life will be hosting its annual Beach Days program. ,I�\RX�KDYHQ¶W�

done so already, please visit our website www.housing.csulb.edu to view the most updated 

schedule and be sure to follow us on Instagram @csulbrha to learn about prize giveaways and 

special events. Throughout the week you will participate in a series of required events, 

workshops, and activities that will prepare you for your residential life experience!  

REMINDER: In order to participate in all HRL Beach Days 

http://www.housing.csulb.edu/
https://www.instagram.com/csulbrha/?hl=en
https://na3.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=2d9e70dd-6171-41a0-ab79-af46d2d6463f&env=na3-eu1
https://na3.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=593dc050-854d-4ea6-a76c-0f43a254a65f&env=na3-eu1
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